
 

Rangitīkei District Hearing on Proposed Plan Change: Minute 6 – Adjournment of Hearing 1 

Rangitīkei District Council 
Proposed District Plan Change – Rezoning from Rural to Industrial 1165, 1151 and 1091 
State Highway 1, Marton 

 

Minute #6 of Independent Commissioner 
ADJOURNMENT OF HEARING 

 

1. Introduction 

The hearing of the Plan Change was held on 17th and 18th June 2020 at the Council Chambers, 
Rangitīkei District Council, Marton.  determination on the proposed plan change to rezone 
approximately 217 hectares of land to the southeast of Marton from Rural to Industrial.  Following 
the District Council’s right-of-reply, I adjourned the hearing at 3.15pm. 

I would like to thank all participants for their well prepared and clearly articulated statements, and 
for providing considered answers to my questions. 

2. Next Steps 

As part of the Council’s right-of-reply, the Council’s reporting officer, Greg Carlyon, sought time to 
reflect upon the points made by submitters to revise his recommended changes to the Plan Change 
provisions, in liaison with Council’s legal counsel.  I will allow one week for this work to be 
undertaken, with the revised recommendations to be circulated to all parties by close-of-business 
(5pm) on Friday 26th June 2020. 

I will review the revised recommendations and then issue a minute to either close the hearing or 
provide any further directions that I consider necessary. 

3. Tabled Statements 

In addition to the pre-circulated material, copies of statements and evidence tabled at the Hearing 
will be uploaded to the Council’s website, at: 

https://www.rangitikei.govt.nz/council/publications/district-plan/proposed-plan-change-1165-1151-
and-1091-state-highway-1-marton  

4. Enquiries or Correspondence  

Any enquiries or correspondence on the hearing should be directed through Charlie Hopkins via – 

charlie@thecatalystgroup.co.nz 

 

 
 
 

Robert Schofield 
Independent Commissioner 

Dated this 19th day of June 2020 
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